
March 10th, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I had the pleasure of working with Christine Larsen during her 7th semester Maternal Child 

Nursing 2017 fall clinical. Christine Larsen was placed on multiple units, Pediatrics, Labor and Delivery, 

Mother Baby, NICU and PICU, during this clinical. 

Christine always came to clinical on time, professionally dressed with a readiness to learn. She 

demonstrated professionalism in all aspects of this clinical and enhanced her communication skills with 

all members of the healthcare team including communicating well with her preceptors and myself.  She 

completed all assignments on time and was very detail oriented and thorough.  Christine became more 

confident in her skills with each clinical experience and wasn’t afraid to ask additional questions or for 

assistance when performing unfamiliar tasks. Christine demonstrated the importance of educating 

patients and was a strong advocate for patient care. Throughout the semester, Christine continued to 

build her knowledge base of maternal child nursing content and applied that knowledge to her everyday 

practice.  Christine is a kind and compassionate nurse.  Christine has shown huge growth over the course 

of the semester.  Christine will be a great asset to any area of nursing that she pursues.     

 

Thank you, 

Jana Atkinson RN-CEFM, BSN 

Adjunct Faculty for Boise State University  

 


